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TO:

Permanent School Facilities Building Committee

FROM:
Matthew B. Woods, Chairman

DATE:

August 4, 2022
SUBJECT:
SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE


THURSDAY, AUGUST 11, 2022
There will be a Special Meeting of the Permanent School Facilities Building Committee on Thursday, August 11, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. in the auditorium of City Hall.     
AGENDA 
1.
Consideration of Minutes of Special Meeting held July 19, 2022.
2.
Pumpkin Delight Elementary School – Addition, Renovations, Upgrades



RE:  Modification of contract with Nutmeg Companies
3.
Consideration of Payment Requisitions (#5)

4.
Adjournment

cc:
Mayor Benjamin G. Blake 



Karen Fortunati, City Clerk



Philip J. Vetro, Chairman, Board of Aldermen


Dr. Ana Cutaia, Superintendent of Schools


Dr. A. Fedigan, Assistant Superintendent of Schools


James L. Richetelli, Jr., Deputy Supt. of Operations


Sherrod McNeill, Principal, Pumpkin Delight Elementary School


Susan Glennon, Chairman, Board of Education


Patrick Bradbury, Supervisor, Maintenance, Board of Education


Jonathan D. Berchem, City Attorney


Jeffrey Wyszynski, Tecton


Eddie Widofsky, Tecton


Judy Messologitis, MPS

City of Milford, Connecticut
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